
HUANGBO TOYS FACTORY 
 

 

  

Request for Supersedence  

 

 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

 

Please kindly be notified that we, Company: HUANGBO TOYS FACTORY 

 herein request to supersede the FCC ID: ZY3HUANGBOTOYS for the 

following reason: 
  

 

1. There is one mistake for the report No in the test report due to the wrong 

type. We are willing to correct it and replace the report. 

Please kindly permit the supercede. 

Thank you. 

 

(Signature) 

 

 

 

Name / Title: Wei Huang Wang /General Manager 

Company: HUANGBO TOYS FACTORY 

Tel: 86-75485112686 

Fax: 86-754-85113066 

Email: hbtoys@toyshb.com 

 

 

 


